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Virgii4a M. ~eska, age 85, of
Grinne11~ died on Wednesday, Feb. 8,
2012, at Grinnell Health Care Centør.

A celebration of her life was held
Friday, Feb~l0, at Smith Funeral Home
inGrinnellwiththekev. JohnEpperson
officiating . Jnthrment was in Union
Cemetery iii Hartwick. -

Memoiials may be designated to
the VirginiaM. Peska Memorial Fund,
P0 Box 368, Grinnell, Iowa 50112.
Memories and condolences may be
shared with . the family - at
www.smithfh.com.

Virginia~vas born.oh Oct.29, 1926,.
toWilliamaudBeulahWandlingFisher
in Belle Plaine. She was raised and
eduqat;4 1~l1e Plain&

Virgmi wa~unitédinthariiagewith
Donald F. Peska on Oct.?I, 1944, in
Marçngo. The~ couple ~rn~e4 near
Hartwick and ~he was a homemaker
Later she worked at Hall’s Electric,
ironed clothes hid did housekeeping
work for ara. fal 1ies,~and candied
eggs at Fçp~inel’s in Victor.

She was devoted to her family, who
recalihelping her decorate v~qustees
ontheroadsideonHighway6forpcople
to enjoy as they were driving. She *as
a taknted seamstress who made all of
her families clothing. Her other enjoy

~m~.pdi~g rno~o~ç~çç~cp, wip~gq~g to,
Cedar Rapids to shop and eat a~ hot
meatloaf sandwich at Killian’s.

Virginia is survived.by her daugh
ter, Pamela Landu~’t of Grinnell; one
granddaughter; four gi~eat grandphil
then; andhersister,RuthBeckofBelle
Plaine.

She was precçded in death by her
parents; her husband; one: grandson;
and her siblings, Raymond. Fisher,
Dolores Slaymaker, Kenny Fisher, and
Roy Fisher;and hgr half-brother, Lyle

Virginia M.Peska -

Vfrgini~ M. Peska, 85, of Grinnell,
died on Wednesday, Feb. ft. 2012, at
Grinnell Health Care Center.

A celebration ofher lifewill be held
at 1 p.m., Friday, Feb. 10, at Smith

I Funeral Home in Grinnell. Interment
~

Visitation will be held one hour
prior to her service on Friday at the

I funeral home.
Memories and condolences may be

shared with the family at
www.smithjh.com.
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